
 

 
SaskMilk is very pleased to announce that Teresa Florizone has accepted and 
started in the role of Executive Director for Saskatchewan. In this role, she will be 
working closely with the SaskMilk Board of Directors and representing the 
province within the Western Milk Pool. Teresa will be engaging with the SaskMilk 
team as she gets up to speed on the SaskMilk organization and the Western Milk 
Pool.     
 
As a Charted Professional Accountant, Teresa has a strong financial and 
business background. Having held roles with the City of Regina and SaskBuilds 
Corporation, she is familiar working within regulatory environments and building 
strong relationships with government officials. Most recently Teresa has been 
working as the CFO and VP of Corporate Services for the Saskatchewan Public 
Safety Agency where she led the work to set up the new agency and 
collaboratively integrated 4 ministry partners effectively into the agency. 
 
Teresa is particularly excited about this role with SaskMilk as she has a passion 
for effective governance and while growing up she spent time on a farm, 
including some experience with cattle. 
 
Please join us in welcoming Teresa to SaskMilk! 
 

 


